
OSCE Chairman-in-Office Minister Dacic and OSCE High Commissioner on National Minorities Astrid Thors on the situation in Ukraine
Monday, 02 February 2015.

OSCE Chairman-in-Office, First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic talked today at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs with OSCE High
Commissioner on National Minorities Astrid Thors.
  
During the conversation they discussed the situation in Ukraine in the context of the position of
national minorities and plans of the CiO to visit the OSCE field operations. Both sides
expressed satisfaction with the very high level of co-operation between the OSCE
Chairman-in-Office and the institution of the High Commissioner on National Minorities.
High Commissioner Astrid Thors, on a visit to Serbia to chair the Committee of stakeholders
regarding the project of the Bujanovac Department of Subotica Faculty of Economics, will meet
with the Minister of Education, Science and Technological Development Srdjan Verbic and
President of the Coordination Body for Presevo, Bujanovac and Medvedja municipalities Zoran
Stankovic.
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